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*** 

The 2020 Operating Budget is $12,000.   FHRC has an unexpected expense of $13,200 
as we enter the 4th quarter of the year.  Please consider giving what you can to help 
pay for work on 7 large trees badly damaged during the August storm. A few have 
fallen on top of graves and markers.  Donate Now by PayPal on website or by mail to 
Post Office Box 2173 Wilmington, DE 19899.  Consider this special financial gift to be in 
Memory or in Honor of a Loved One - who will be named in the November Newsletter.  
 
 

Please note Facebook address correction: https://www.facebook.com/FHRCW 
Tell us your connection to Riverview Cemetery! 

 
*** 

Riverview Cemetery is Open for Burials 
*** 

IN AN ABUNDANCE OF CAUTION AND FOR THE SAFETY OF ALL 
2ND SATURDAY VOLUNTEER PROJECTS ARE CANCELED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 
WE ARE SEEKING INDIVIDUALS TO VOLUNTEER AND LEAD  

SOME NEW EFFORTS IN 2021 

 
PROFESSIONAL GRASS CUTTING IS UNDERWAY PLEASE REMOVE DECORATIONS & FLOWERS 

  
Riverview Cemetery’s park-like setting is open to neighbors & visitors. It is wonderful to 
highlight the diversity of those buried.  Every economic, ethnic, religious, and social affiliation 
is represented - all resting side by side.   Be part of the future!  Visit www.riverviewcem.com 
 

With gratitude for everyone who is part of this large circle of care,                                              
Lee Anderson, Mary King, Kate Wilhere, Debbie Dodd  

The mission of FHRC is to operate & maintain Wilmington’s most culturally diverse, non-
profit, public cemetery, and to support its restoration and preservation. 
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